

Georgian Gardens Primary School

Newsletter Friday 29th April 2022

https://www.georgiangardens.w-sussex.sch.uk/

Welcome back! We really do hope that you had a restful and pleasant Easter break. The children have settled back into school really quickly and there has been a lot of exciting learning once again this week as the new topics for this term have been launched.

It was with great excitement and pleasure that we received the final report from OFSTED this week. As you will have seen in the 'School Ping' message, we are extremely happy to announce that we received a 'GOOD' judgement in all areas and therefore as an overall judgement. Led by Miss Bowers, the whole school team, and especially the children, have worked very hard to achieve this and we are all very proud. Thank you to all parents who have continued to be so supportive and this was very much reflected in the parent feedback to OFSTED.



Chartwells—hot school meals:

Our lunchtime staff have requested that parents check the new menus as there have been some incidents this week where a child has not liked the food on offer and therefore not had much to eat at lunchtime. Please send them to school with a packed lunch on the days where there is no meal they like.

Birthdays:

We do appreciate that children wish to include their class mates in their birthday celebrations but politely request that you do not send them in with sweets to give out. In lieu of this, we invite children to come to school in their own clothes on their birthday (or a school day nearest to their birthday). Thank you for your co-operation with this.

Here are some key dates which are coming up:

Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday Wednesday 4th May (for 10 weeks) Y4 swimming

Monday 9th—Thursday 12th May Year 6 SATS week

Wednesday 11th May 'Reptylers' visiting Y5

Tuesday 17th May Y1 beach trip

Wednesday 25th May Class photos

2021—2022 Term Dates:

INSET DAYS Fri 27th May

25.4.22 First day of summer term 30.5.— 3.6.22 half term 21.7.22 Last day of term

Please note that the final day of term is <u>Thursday 21st July 2022</u>. This is in lieu of the extra bank holiday for Queen Elizabeth's jubilee.

GORGIAN GARORAS

Newsletter page 2

Spring Boxes:

There were some wonderful spring boxes returned to school this week. The winners were chosen with great difficulty, as they were all so amazing, we can see how much effort each of the children put in. Miss Bowers made her selection from each year group.

April RHM

Jenson 1KJ

Poppy A 2KH

Miriam 3CA

Maisie R 4BA

Max B 5ER

Richard F 6LP

Through this great effort, we have all raised £350.00. Thank you to all the children who took part in our Easter fundraiser and to all parents and guardians for your continued support.

Mrs Godley





Used stamps:

Please do remember to bring in used stamps to support the RSPB. Mrs Carolin has just sent off a box full and is ready to collect many more. Hand them in to the office or your classteacher.